"Please fill out the English portion of the form you require, the target language portion will be filled out automatically"

(Date)
Dear Parent/Guardian:
As we settle into the new school year, I would like to remind you of the importance of keeping your child's emergency contact information up to date. The Emergency Contact Forms that we distribute at the beginning of the school year provide us with details about who to contact if your child becomes ill at school or in the event of an emergency situation. They also provide us with information about who is authorized to pick up your child from the school. We will not release your child, even in an emergency situation, without this information on file.
You may update this form at any time during the school year. I urge you to double-check with the school to ensure that your child's contact information is complete and accurate. In addition, if there are special circumstances regarding drop-off and pick-up procedures that school personnel should be aware of, such as custody issues, please call me at (insert phone number).
Feel free to contact me at the school if you have any questions or concerns. I appreciate your cooperation in this matter. With your help, the staff at (insert school name) will work to keep your child safe while in our care.
Sincerely,
Principal (insert name)

Уважаемые родители/опекуны!
Я хотел бы напомнить Вам о том, насколько важно сообщать в школу текущую информацию о связи с Вами в экстренных случаях. Форма Экстренной Контактной Информации, которую Вы получили в начале учебного года, обеспечивает нас информацией о том, к кому обращаться, если ребенок заболел и в случае экстренных ситуаций. В форме также сообщается, кто имеет право забирать Вашего ребенка из школы. Мы не отпустим ребенка домой, даже в случае экстренной ситуации, если в его/ее файле не будет такой информации.
Вы можете вносить изменения в эту форму в течение всего учебного года. Я убедительно советую проверить, правильная ли информация имеется в школе на случай экстренных ситуаций. Прошу Вас также сообщить мне по телефону об особых обстоятельствах, с которыми должен быть знаком персонал школы (например, вопросы опеки), касающихся того, кто приводит и забирает ребенка из школы.
Пожалуйста, звоните мне в школу, если у Вас есть вопросы. Я ценю Ваше сотрудничество. С Вашей помощью сотрудники школы сделают всё необходимое, чтобы с Вашим ребенком не случилось ничего плохого.
С уважением,
Директор школы

Pour plus de documents et information traduits en français, prière d'aller à: www.philasd.org/language/french